

Ending hunger starts with people.

Timothy Prewitt

President & Chief Executive Officer, The Hunger Project

GLOBAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear Family of Dr. Swaminathan,

On behalf of the Global Board of Directors and the entire Hunger Project family, I write to express our sympathies at the loss of our valued Honorary Board Member, Dr. Swaminathan and to express our gratitude for his service to our mission.

Since he first joined as an active Board Member in 1985, Dr. Swaminathan was a valued advocate for our community partners and we are grateful for his wisdom, energy and insight. His service as Chair of our Board significantly increased The Hunger Project's visibility and credibility in the global development sector.

We are deeply honored to have had Dr. Swaminathan's partnership in creating a world without hunger.

With a spirit of tremendous gratitude, we acknowledge the contributions made to our organization. We stand with you during this difficult time.

In partnership,

Sheree S. Stomberg

Chair of the Global Board, The Hunger Project Global Head, Citi Shared Services and Citi's Solutions Center Network

Mirna Cunningham

Former Chair of the Permanent UN Forum on Indigenous Issues

Charles Deull

Corporate Secretary, The Hunger Project Executive Vice President, Clark Transfer, Inc.

Bineta Diop

Special Envoy of the Chairperson of the African Union Commission on Women, Peace and Security

Syeda Saiyidain Hameed

Former Member, Planning Commission, Government of India

Joan Holmes

Founding President, The Hunger Project

Koosum Kalyan

Director, Multiple Global Boards

Roger Massy-Greene

Chair, Eureka Capital Partners

Neera Nundy

Managing Partner and Co-founder, Dasra

Steven J. Sherwood

Chairman, CWS Capital Partners LLC

Queen Noor of Jordan*

Amartya Sen*

Lamont University Professor, Harvard University 1998 Nobel Laureate in Economics

M. S. Swaminathan*

Chair Emeritus, The Hunger Project Chair, M.S. Swaminathan Research Foundation, India

*Honorary

Sheree Stomberg

Chair of the Global Board, The Hunger Project

Tim Prewitt

President and CEO, The Hunger Project

Tim Prewitt

October 4, 2023